
  
ANNOUNCEMENT FROM TSA AND LAWA AIRPORT POLICE 

 

 

RE:  Tom Bradley International Terminal (TBIT) New Employee Access Lane 
 

The Los Angeles World Airports, Airport Police Division, in 
partnership with the Transportation Security Administration 
(TSA), is implementing an innovative and technology-based pilot 
program involving Sterile Area badge holders employed by 
concessionaires and terminal vendors.   

Effective May 1, 2018, Sterile Area badge holders will begin the 
process of exchanging their active tan-colored Sterile Area 
badges with pink-colored Sterile Area badges. On May 16, 2018, 
all tan Sterile Area badges will be deactivated and only pink 
Sterile Area badges will be valid.   

In addition, effective May 16, 2018, all Sterile Area badge 
holders seeking access to the Tom Bradley International 
Terminal (TBIT), will be required to use a newly created 
Employee Access Lane located in the connector between TBIT 
and Terminal 4. Before entering the Sterile Area, employees will 
be required to scan their Sterile Area badge at a new access 
control card reader and to submit to TSA Screening.  

We thank you for your participation and partnership in helping 
to keep LAX safe. 



 
 

LAX New Terminal ID Color May 1, 2018 
 

 

 
To ensure TSA regulatory compliance, the Los Angeles World Airports (LAWA) has developed an 
accelerated, phased-out approach for replacement of current tan-colored Terminal ID cards to pink-colored 
Terminal ID cards. 
 
Effective May 1, 2018 to May 15, 2018, applicants requesting a new, renewing an active, or replacing a 
lost, stolen, or damaged LAX Terminal ID, will be issued the new pink-colored card. Starting May 16, 2018, 
retired tan-colored Terminal IDs will no longer be valid and will be confiscated. 

 

Before May 1, 2018 
 

 
 

After May 1, 2018 
 

 
 

From May 1 to May 15, 2018, pink-colored Terminal IDs will be used concurrently until the tan-colored 
Terminal IDs are cycled out of the badge program.  Please contact Renee McMullen at the Security Badge 
Office at (424) 646–5500, with questions regarding this matter. Thank you for your cooperation.   
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